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What has been happening this week?  

In RE…  This week we have been learning about the Muslims place of worship, the mosque, and explor-

ing its special features. 

 In English…The children have been learning how to map a story map to retell a story. 

 In Maths…The children have been learning about fraction, focusing on identifying and dividing shapes 

and quantities into thirds. 

In Geography… The children have been learning about the countries of the United Kingdom and their 

capital cities. 

In Art… The children enjoyed creating and painting their own guinea pig models, using clay. 

In PE…  The children have been practising a variety of skills and activities to get ready for sports day. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award - Leo, for showing fantastic story maps skills! You created a clear detailed map that 

helped retell the story with confidence and creativity—well done.  

Work on the Wall - Well done to Archie for his fantastic writing. You persevered , used brilliant words to 

bring the story to life. We are very impressed with your work. 

Reminders & Messages  

Thursday—Year 2 Farm School 


